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Dear Parents, 
 
Thursday 4th March is International World Book Day and, as previously reported in 
The Grove Valer, on this day the children will be carrying out activities related to 
different books or authors and can come to school or to their live lessons dressed as 
their favourite book character.  
 
We would recommend rewearing last years outfit to save puchasaing and making 
new outfits during this current time. However, dressing up is entirely optional. If you 
do not wish to dress up, please attend school in your usual school uniform.  
 
KS2 have no planned live lessons on a Thursday, however, on Thursday 4 th March, 
your children will be invited to join a one off 30minute session to celebrate World 
Book Day. You will sent more information about this nearer the time by your child’s 
class teacher.  
 
I hope that you will be able to join us and make this celebration of reading a huge 
success!  
 
Yours Faithfully 
 
Miss Powell 
 
Year 1 Class Teacher  
Reading Lead 
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